
The Boston Region Metropolitan Planning 		

Organization (MPO) is seeking applications

for the Clean Air and Mobility Program to fund

projects that improve air quality and mobility,

and reduce congestion, in the region using

federal Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality 

(CMAQ) Improvement Program funds ($2 million

in federal fiscal year 2011). The deadline for

proposals for funding in the Clean Air and

Mobility Program is February 1, 2011. The

MPO will hold two public How-To Seminars in

December at the following locations to explain

the program and answer questions: 

 Wednesday, December 8
Braintree Town Hall, Cahill Auditorium

1 JFK Memorial Drive, Braintree
9:00 AM

Wednesday, December 15
Arlington Town Hall, Selectmen’s Hearing Room (2nd Floor)

730 Massachusetts Avenue, Arlington
5:30 PM

For more information, visit the MPO’s website:
www.bostonmpo.org/cleanair.

Clean Air and
Mobility Program
How-To Seminars

To request accommodation, such as an interpreter, please contact the Boston
Region MPO at: VOICE: 617.973.7100, TTY: 617.973.7089, 		
FAX: 617.973.8855, E-MAIL: Mike Callahan at mcallahan@bostonmpo.org.


